Wilton Manors SAC/PTA/SAF meeting
December 5, 2018

The meeting was called to order at 5:51 by Brooke Turco.
Last month’s SAC minutes were approved.
Principal’s Update: Melissa Holtz

The meeting will be short tonight because we have the Family Science Night
being held tonight in the cafeteria. Itis a free event.

Suggestions are needed on how to spend our SMART money. Mrs. Holtz
meets with the committee tomorrow to find our exactly what we need to do.
Here are the suggestions so far:

e Shade/Canopy for the playgrounds
» Removal of the playground sand

e Install a covered walkway from 3™ Ave to the Front door of the school
where our ‘One Point of Entry” is.

e New blinds in all classrooms/ safety issue.
e The bathrooms updated including sensor sinks.

Upcoming Events: Brooke Turco

The upcoming events were listed on the agenda. Here are a few important
dates to remember.

2/1/2018, report cards will go home.
2/2/2018, Bring you child to work day. The packets are in the office.
Spaghetti dinner auction items are due by Friday, Feb. 23, 2018

PTA will sell Dominoes Pizza Cards 510.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:15

Minutes submitted by Jamie Allwein, recording secretary.



